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22 CITY OF MENDOTA

“Cantaloupe Center Of The World”

MENDOTA PUBLIC SAFETY
SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING

PUBLIC NOTICE

Please be advised that the Monday, October 7,
2024, regular scheduled meeting of the Mendota
Public Safety Sub-Committee has been
cancelled.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be
conducted on Monday, November 4, 2024, to be
held at City Hall in the Council Chambers at 12:00

p.m.

CERTIFICATION OF POSTING

I, Antonio Pizano, Deputy City Clerk of the City of Mendota, do hereby
declare that the foregoing public notice of the regular Public Safety Sub-
Committee meeting cancellation was posted on the outside bulletin board
located at City Hall, 643 Quince Street on Thursday, October 3, 2024, by
5:00 p.m. : >
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Antonio Pizano, Deputy City Clerk

643 Quince Street Mendota, California 93640

Telephone: (559) 655-3291 Fax: (559) 655-4064 ci.mendota.ca.us
TDD/TTY 866-735-2919 (English) TDD/TTY 866-833-4703 (Spanish) The City of Mendota is an equal opportunity provider and employer




